From: Michael Glowacki

To: All Alders
Subject: Parks Commissioners Taking Residents" Power
Date: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:36:17 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from mglowacki@mac.com. Learn why this is
important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Madison Alders,

The plans for the Madison Lakeway Project have been mostly kept out of public view until the
Park Commissioners could trap you in a Sunk Cost Fallacy to force their desires upon you and
your district residents.

Forcing you to vote to disenfranchise your city residents at this point in the process is a classic
manipulation of power designed to short circuit your decision making about this issue.

I oppose this Madison Lakeway Project plan because not only are the city residents supposed
to vote on such plans with full knowledge and consideration, also this Project could have been

brought to a referendum as required at any earlier elections.

Please vote down this change to the MGO and require this project to be approved by the
Madison residents in a referendum.

I live in Madison in the Liberty Place Neighborhood.

Michael Glowacki
mglowacki@mac.com
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From: Laurie S

To: All Alders
Subject: Madison LakeWay vote
Date: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:59:06 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from laswimm@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Madison alders,

A number of people seem to be in quite a dither about this and I'm not sure why exactly. Most
likely it is the political environment we are in the helplessness that so many of us are feeling.
You/the city have offered a number of opportunities to hear about the plans for this project as
they have progressed. I have attended two of these presentations over the past several years--
I'm sure there have been more.

I have been impressed by the thoughtfulness that has gone into the project by all those
involved--city staff and alders and architects to name "a few."

Thanks for all your hard work.

I am full in favor of an "ordinance [that] would create an exception to the preservation of
shoreline parks ordinance to allow the City to proceed with the Madison LakeWay Project in
Olin Park (northwest of Wingra Creek), along the John Nolen causeway, and in Brittingham
and Law Parks.

Laurie Swimm
1212 Chandler St.
Madison
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